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MEMORANDUM FOR: Leonard Joe Callan, Director
Division of Radiation Safetry and Safeguards

FROM: J. Philip Stohr, Director
Division of Radiation Safety and Safeguards

SUBJECT: REGION 11 ASSIST INSPECTION OF KEESLER MEDICAL CENTER
LOCATED AT KEESLER AIR FORCE BASE, BILOXi, MISSISSIPPI

This memorandum is n reference to the reguested assist inspection conducted
by Mr, Wade Loo, Region 11, of the Keesler Medical Center located at Keesler
Alr Force Base, Biloxi, Mississippi on June 23-24, 1993. This inspection of
activities performed under NRC License No. 42-23539-01AF was conducted in
response 10 a brachytherapy radiation dose misadministration involving an
Omnitron High-Dose-Rate Remote Afterloader.

Mr. Loo’s inspection report is enclosed for your review and appropriate
action.

If you or your staff have any questions about this matter, please call me at:
(404) 331-5549 or Mr. Wade Loo at: (404) 331-2831.

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY
J. PHILLIP STOHR

J. Philip Stohr
Enclosure:

Inspection Report
No. 42-23539-D]AF
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MEMORANDUM FOR: Leonard Joe Callan, Director
Division of Radiation Safety and Safeguards

FROM: .. J. Philip Stohr, Director

Division of Radiation Safety and Safeguards
SUBJECT: INSPECTION OF U.S. AIR FORCE MASTER LICENSE PERMIT FOR
KEESLER MEDICAL CENTER LOCATED AT KEESLER AIR FORCE BASE,

MISSISSIPRI

This refers 1o the special, announced perrit inspection conducted by

Mr. Wade Loo, Region II, of the U.S, Air Force Master License for Keesler
Medical Center located at Keesler Air Force Base, Mississippi on June 23 %,
1993. This permit inspection was performed under the U.S. Air Force NRC
Master License No. 42-23539-0JAF in response to a brachytherapy radiation dose
administration involving an Omnitron High-Dose-Rate Remote Afterloader.

The inspector’s inspection report is enclosed for your review and appropriate
action. \

If you or your staff have any questions on this matter, please call me at FTS:
(404) 331-5549 or Mr. Wade Loo at FTS: (404) 331-2831.

Ty iR
J. Philip Stohr

Enclosure:
Inspection Report
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